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Hello

6660 McDougald rd Lillington NC

Here is the additional information you requested for the permit
We have the layout of the house before and after

The scope of work and
PIN number: 0519-34-5899.000

For the scope of work it is the following

--Framing adjustments $ 8000.00

--Plumbing $ 7000.00

--HVAC § 6500.00

--electrical § 6500.00

Please call me for any additional information needed and to let me know when the environmental evaluation
will be done and what we need to prepare for it

My number is (919) 818-6754

Francisco Ramirez

Thank you
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